
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

PENRITH 

NEWS 

CONTACT US 

ADMINISTRATION 

Penrith Office 
Civic Centre, 601 High Street. 
St Marys Office 
Queen Street Centre, 
207–209 Queen Street. 
Council’s Penrith office 
(Civic Centre) has reopened to 
the public for limited services. 
All services remain online at 
penrith.city 

Contact Centre Open: 
8.30am–4pm. Mon–Fri. 
P: 4732 7777 
F: 4732 7958 

Write to: PO Box 60, 
Penrith NSW 2751. 
E: council@penrith.city 

SERVICES 

Waste Services: 4732 7777 

Illegal Dumping: 
Contact the EPA hotline 
on 131 555 and ask for the 
RID Squad (Regional Illegal 
Dumping Squad). 
Graffiti Hotline: 
Freecall 1800 022 182 

MEETING DATES 

Council Meeting 
24 August 2020 – 7pm 
Online via penrith.city 
(Ordinary Meeting) 

penrith.city 
visitpenrith.com.au 

COUNCIL BRIEFS 
● Penrith City Council is proud to be part of Local Government

Week 2020. This year’s theme #CouncilsDo reflects the vital role
we play in our community and the support and services we offer
every day that make a difference to people’s lives. 
Council’s role includes but is not limited to: 
• Delivering the services, facilities and infrastructure that our

community needs 

• Maintaining our long-term financial sustainability 

• Working with our community and partners to achieve more
than we can alone 

• Providing an excellent customer experience to everyone who 
contacts us 

• Valuing and engaging with our staff 
#LGWeek2020 #CouncilsDo #localgovnsw 

● Penrith Council’s seven-part online video series titled Empowering
Penrith demonstrates how small, simple changes around the
home can make a big difference to your bank balance, and to
the environment. This week’s video is Insulation and Sealing.
Watch to discover a simple fix for ensuring all the nice, cool or
warm air stays inside your home where it belongs. Go to
Council’s YouTube channel youtube.com/penrithcitycouncil
and learn more at penrith.city/sustainability 

● Council’s three library branches reopened on Monday, 3 August
2020 with some changes to their opening hours. To view the
new library opening hours, visit penrith.city/library 
The Library staff appreciate your patience as the Library gradually
transitions back with limited services of borrowing, returns and
computers and look forward to seeing old and new customers at
our library branches. 

PUBLIC EXHIBITION 
Draft Emu Plains Overland Flow Flood Study 
The draft Emu Plains Overland Flow Flood Study is in the final stage of
preparation and we invite you to have your say. The report is on public
exhibition from Thursday, 6 August 2020 to Thursday, 3 September
2020. 
Emu Plains study area covers the suburbs of Emu Plains, Emu Heights
and Leonay and it is bound by the Penrith LGA boundary to the west,
and the Nepean River to the north and east. 
The draft study report can be viewed online at: 
• penrith.city/fps and clicking on the catchment area tab; or 
• oursaypenrith.com.au/EmuPlainsFS 
You are invited to join an online community information session on
Thursday, 20 August 2020 from 6–8pm. To join us for this session,
please register at yoursaypenrith.com.au/EmuPlainsFS 

Submit your comments online at yoursaypenrith.com.au/EmuPlainsFS
or in writing, addressed to the General Manager and titled ‘Emu
Plains Overland Flow Flood Study – Public Comment’ by: 
• Email: council@penrith.city 
• Post: Penrith City Council, PO Box 60, Penrith NSW 2751 

• Online: yoursaypenrith.com.au/EmuPlainsFS 
Submissions close: 5pm Thursday, 3 September 2020. 

DEVELOPMENT APPLICATIONS 
The following development applications have been received by
Council: 

• Signature Properties No. 5 Pty Ltd DA20/0449 

36 Jamison Road, Kingswood 
Demolition of existing structures and construction of 2-storey boarding
house containing 12 boarding rooms and at-grade car parking 

Contact: Wendy Connell on 4732 7908 

Closing Date: 24 August 2020 

• Rebecca Zerk DA20/0432 

30 Stafford Street, Kingswood 
Demolition of existing structures and construction of 3 x 2-storey
townhouses 

Contact: Sufyan Nguyen on 4732 8568 

Closing Date: 24 August 2020 

DEVELOPMENT CONSENT/S 
DETERMINED 
Pursuant to Section 4.59 of the Environmental Planning and
Assessment Act 1979, the schedule below lists application recently
determined by Penrith City Council. 

Approved Development Application 
• NSW Land & Housing Corporation CD19/0001 

Lot 33 DP 35970 (No. 16) Phillip Street, St Marys 
Demolition of existing dwelling and associated structures 

Viewing of Development Applications 
The above development application/s may be viewed on Council’s DA
Tracker via penrithcity.nsw.gov.au/DATracker. Alternatively, the
applications can be viewed during Council’s normal business hours at
the Civic Centre, 601 High Street, Penrith. Officers of Council’s
Development Services Department will be able to assist with your
enquiries. 

Disclosure of Political Donations or Gifts 
Development Applications are displayed at the Penrith Civic Centre. By
law, reportable political donations or gifts must be disclosed by anyone
lodging a planning application to Council.
Call 4732 7649 or visit penrith.city 

 facebook.com/penrith.city.council

 twitter.com/penrithcouncil

 instagram.com/penrithcitycouncil

 youtube.com/penrithcitycouncil

 penrith.city

 visitpenrith.com.au 

mailto:council@penrith.city
https://youtube.com/penrithcitycouncil
mailto:council@penrith.city

